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SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
 

Wednesday, 1 May 2024 (Term 2, Week 1) 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday, 1 May we will be conducting our annual Cross Country Carnival. The event will be run within 
the school grounds and will involve all students from Kindergarten to Year 6. Younger students will complete 
laps of the middle oval (only one lap in the case of Kindergarten), while Years 2 – 6 students will complete a 
longer course of the school. 
 
Years 3 – 6 students will compete in age race events (some 8-year-old students from Year 2 will be invited to 
compete in the 9 years event). 
 
Students are asked to wear their school sport uniform with running shoes as well as a hat. They are 
encouraged to wear splashes of their Sport House colour. 
 
As the students will be very active, it is important that they bring to the carnival, water bottles and 
any medication they may need during or after the event.  
 
The carnival always proves to be an exciting event and parents, family and friends are invited to come along 

and cheer the runners on! The carnival will be held from 9.40am - 11.10am with all the action being on 

the middle oval near the Library.  
 
Parents are welcome to join their children for a lunch (11:20am-12:00pm) once the carnival has concluded. 
All students are to remain at school from the end of lunch for the remainder of the school day. Recess 
will be taken later in the day as we will run on our Wacky Wednesday schedule.  
 
On the day of the carnival, the Canteen will be open selling an assortment of hot food (pies, sausage rolls 
and hot dogs) and light snacks (cookies and cakes). There will also be a coffee van onsite for parents/carers.    
Unfortunately, no lunch orders will be taken on the day.  
 
As it will be a busy day in the canteen if you are able to help, even for just half an hour, please complete the 
form below and return it to the dop box at the school office, or email the school with your availability to 
panania-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au by Friday, 5 April. 
 
Students who finish in the top six places of the age race events will go on to represent our school at the East 
Hills District Cross Country, which will be held on Thursday, 23 May (Term 2, Week 4) at Padstow North 
Public School. 
 
Mrs M Siwak,      C Crowley & C Hoffmeister, 
Principal.     Cross Country Coordinators.  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------ 

SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY - CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS 
 
Parent/Carer Name: ___________________________ Contact Number: ___________________ 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 
 Yes, I can help in the canteen between: 
 
 8.30- 9.30am    9.30 – 10.00am    10.00 – 10.30am
            
 10.30 – 11.00am   11.00 – 11.30am   11.30 – 12.00pm 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS NOTE TO THE SCHOOL CANTEEN BY FRIDAY, 5 APRIL 2024 

21A Lawler Street,   PANANIA    NSW    2213 

   Phone:      9773 9017     

    

Email: panania-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PANANIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

mailto:panania-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

